MEETING OF SEPTEMBER 10, 2018

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Webb. Council Members Bezdicek, Hinds, Smick,
Smith, and Watson were in attendance. Also attending were Greg Hartman and Chris Canaday.

The minutes of the August 27, 2018 Meeting were read and approved as read.

The payables were presented to the Council for their review and discussion. The payables
were moved by Smick and seconded by Watson. Motion carried by vote of the Council.

Claims #12737 — 12755 $8789.08
P/R #12734-12736 800.00

The Clerk presented the agreement with Avista for the charging station. Last meeting the
Council approved to proceed with the project. The Mayor signed the agreement.

Discussion was held on the water line project for the new house for the Meyerhofer’s. Webb
reported that he is waiting on a call from DOT. A bid was received from NW Line Builders for
$3557.40 to bore under the tracks. There are still some questions from the application on what
they are requiring. Webb also talked to the St. John Telephone Co. to see if they would help
with the cost of the project because they will also need to run a line under the tracks for phone,
internet, etc. They agreed to split the costs with the City.

The maintenance department gave a report on what they have been doing.
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